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24" November 2016
Dear parents and carers

On Thursday 30th November we will be holding a phonics talk for Year 1 and 2 at 9.15 in the
hall.

During this talk the children will also be given the chance to share some of the phonic activities
that they practise in class. We will also be discussing the phonic screening that takes place in
year 1 and what the children have to do to pass this.

At 10.00 we will also be providing some hands on phonics sessions in the classrooms. This
will give you the opportunity to go and watch phonics teaching take place and help your child
practise phonic skills.

We hope that you will take the opportunity to join us and help your child with their phonic
learning.

Thank you
Wood End staff
‘Phonics Talk — Thursday, 30" November 2016
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